
Call for 

Contributions
to the Digital Celebration Book for Prof. Dr. Eric E. Bergsten


Attention to all Mooties and Vis Moot Supporters (past and present): on the occasion of the 30th Anniversary of the Willem 

C. Vis Moot, the Vis Moot and Moot Alumni Association would  like to celebrate the father and founder of the Vis Moot, 

Prof. Dr. Eric E. Bergsten, through recognizing and remembering his impact, both personally and professionally, on so 

many generations of "Mooties" and "Arbitrators" by putting together a digital celebration book. We welcome any tributes, 

photos, and/or memories that you have of or relate to Prof. Dr. Bergsten and the Vis Moots to compile into his unique 

digital celebration book. Take this opportunity to tell Prof. Dr. Bergsten what he and/or the Vis Moots mean to you, how did 

he and/or the Vis Moots change your personal/professional lives, and/or relay any other memories or statements you wish 

to make in his celebration!

Confidential

This Digital Celebration Book is meant to be a SURPRISE for Prof. Dr. Bergsten. We therefore kindly ask that you not give 

him any hints or indication that a surprise is coming his way. 


Please ensure that your submissions meet the Guidelines and are sent to CelebrateBergsten@maa.net no later than 26 

February 2023. Please send any questions to CelebrateBergsten@maa.net.


